
June 20, 2013 

 

The monthly meeting of the Three Rivers Model T Ford Club was held June 20 at the 

Kennewick Round Table Pizza at 6:00 PM.  The meeting was called to order by President Larry 

Coder. 

Secretary report was given by Dale Peterson; minutes for the May meeting were read and 

approved by those present. 

Treasurer report was not given as Mike was absent. 

Old Business 
The Lavender Festival in Hermiston is scheduled for July 13 from 10AM to 6PM.  Our club 

has been invited to show our cars and this is noted on the poster they have distributed.  The plan 

is for those wishing to go will meet at Jim Langdon’s in Hermiston at 9AM to drive over.  Bill 

noted that he expects we will be there from 10AM-2PM.  There is a $75/plate benefit dinner for 

those interested in supporting the Agape House. 

The Palouse Falls tour has been cancelled due to conflicting schedules for Dale and Sharon. 

Dean and Wanda reported on the October 1-3 tour to Cayouse Pass.  Ten couples have 

expressed interest in going and Dean assures us that there will be room for all to stay in either 

their or a neighbor’s cabin.  We really look forward to this one! 

Grand Coulee Tour.  Stated that he is not sure if he will be able make this happen this year. 

New Business 
The Beaver Model A Tour will be staying at the Sunnyside Best Western May 14,15.  Dean 

will be feeding them one meal at the Burger Ranch and say members are encouraged to go over 

to meet them and say Hello. 

A Club Breakfast is scheduled for Langdon’s for August 4 at 9AM.  “We plan to have a breakfast 

at our house here in Hermiston the first Sunday in Aug. That is the 4th. We are having pancakes and 
eggs, bacon, and sausage. If others want to bring fruit dishes and whatever else they would like to have, 
would be greatly appreciated. We will have the dishes and tools to eat on and with. We will have 
coffee made”.  
T buddy, Phyllis 

All business concluded to the satisfaction of those present, motion was made, seconded and 

passed to adjourn. 

The next meeting of the club will be July 18 at the Round Table Pizza in Kennewick at 6PM. ⎕ 
 


